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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

Date Release:  20 February 2024 

Reference No.:  2024-012 

 

ROMBLON, ROMBLON. The Philippine Statistics Authority -Romblon Provincial Statistical 

Office conducted Press Conference on the January 2024 Inflation Report on February 16, 

2023 at PSA Romblon-Odiongan 

District Office, 2/F Kadbayan 

MPC Building, Brgy. Dapawan, 

Odiongan, Romblon. 

PSA Romblon Chief Statistical 

Specialist Engr. Johnny F. Solis 

served as the resource person 

for the event. During the said 

PressCon, it was highlighted that 

the inflation rate of the province 

decelerated in January 2024 at 

the rate of 6.7 percent, as 

 

 compared to the 8.1 percent inflation rate during the previous month. 

 

Mr. Awe Eranes of Radyo Natin-Odiongan, Engr. John Mark Tambalque of DA-APCO 

Romblon, Mr. Paul Jaysent Fos of PIA Romblon, Mr. Al Fetalver, OIC-Provincial Agriculturist 

and Mr. Jun Fiedacan of Romblon Sun participated in the activity. 

 

For further information, please contact the Romblon Provincial Statistical Office with contact numbers 

0939-876-0734 / 09213013323 and email address romblon@psa.gov.ph.  

 

 
 

 

JOHNNY F. SOLIS 

                Chief Statistical Specialist 

PSA Romblon Conducts February 2024 Inflation Press Con 
 

Participants from the media and other invited guests during the 

January 2024 Inflation PressCon. 
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